
 

THEME: Healthy Kids                             

 January 20, 2025 

 

Evaluating the children for the second time is well under way. Parent/Teacher 

conferences will be held in February. Watch for a note to be sent home with 

specific dates and times. 

The letters Mm & Nn will be introduced and added to the rest of the alphabet, and 

we will continue discussing ways to keep our bodies healthy.  

 

Mrs. Roxanne, Mrs. Catherine and Miss Taylor 

 
Language Arts:  We will play a Riddle Game to guess which healthy food is hiding in our 

surprise picture board. Proper hand washing and drying will also be discussed. 

Concept: We will begin to explore ways to stay healthy! Our class will do a taste test this 

week tasting sweet, sour, and bitter tasting foods. Which is your favorite? The children 

will also learn the importance of hand washing and cleaning veggies and fruit. To 

strengthen fine motor skills, hole punching will be introduced.   

Craft & Writing: To enhance our Healthy Foods theme we will create a placemat and cut 

out healthy food pictures to place on the food pyramid.  We will also continue practicing 

printing our name.  

Motor: Shooting baskets and bean bag toss will help get our gross motor skills developed, 

and we will have fun rocking in the row boat with a friend. 

 

 

 
 

• Registration for the 2025-26 school year Registration will begin January 15. All 

current students need to re-register for the new school year. If you return your 

fall registration forms by February 14, you will receive 50% off your registration 

fee. Request your registration form today! Registration opens to the public on 

February 15. 

• Kids Can Do Developmental Screening Free screening January 22 for all signed up. 

Consent forms due January 20.  

• Scholastic Book Order Place your order online. Book orders are due 1/28/25. 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences Our center will be closed to half day students on 

Monday and Tuesday, February 17 & 18, so that the teachers can conduct 

conferences. Watch for more information to be sent home soon.  


